
 
BROOKFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Brookfield Public Schools 
BOARD RETREAT, TUEDSAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2019 

TOWN SCHOOL OFFICE, BROOKFIELD TOWN HALL 
6:00 PM 

MINUTES  

 
 
Vice Chairman Bob Belden called the meeting to order at 6:11 pm. 
 
Present: Bob Belden Joy Greenstein, Rosa Fernandes, Jen Laden, Debbie Brooks, Amy 
Foster and Michael Murphy 
  
Also Present: Superintendent Dr. John Barile, Director of Special Services Gina 
Wygonik  Director of Business & Operations Ken Post and Director of Human Resources 
Terri Kavanagh,   
 
BOARD RETREAT 
The current and newly elected Board of Education members, Superintendent and 
administration entered into a discussion with Attorney Dan Murphy to discuss Board 
process and procedures. 
  
ADJOURNMENT 
Without objection, Vice Chairman Belden adjourned the meeting at 8:10 pm 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lisa Gramling 
Board Clerk 
 

  
 
 

 


